
Weekly Update 17th November 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Welcome to this to this week’s update with information and a few reminders for the week ahead. 

Please don’t forget the deadline is Monday 20th November if you wish to donate a gift for Operation 

Christmas Child. 

 

Young Voices 

Year 5 & 6 children  

recently brought home a 

letter about us taking part in 

the fabulous Young Voices 

concert at Manchester arena 

on Wednesday 24th January. Attached to the  

letter was a choir member t-shirt order form 

and a reply slip for parents/carers who wish to 

purchase tickets to watch the children.  We 

need these returned to school along with 

payment by Monday 20th November in order 

for us to group book the tickets. We won’t be 

able to add to our ticket order after this date 

and any tickets bought direct will be subject to 

availability. If you do not wish to order an 

official t-shirt a plain white one will be fine.  

Year 5 Assembly 

Year 5 will hosting 

their class assembly 

next Friday 24th  

November at 9:15a.m.  

It would be wonderful 

to welcome as many parents as possible to 

this learning showcase.  

Christmas  Food Bank 

Collection 

During the Christmas 

Season Tesco Burnley 

Extra holds a National 

Food bank Collection to 

support vulnerable families within our local 

area.  As a school we would like to help 

support this.  Please donate foods with a 

long shelf life and drop off at the school 

office by Thursday 30th November.  Thank 

you in advance for your kind generosity. 

Year 2 Parent lunch  

Parents or carers of year 2 

are invited to share lunch 

with their child on 

Wednesday 22nd November.  Please pre-

order a lunch via our School Gateway. 

There will be a small charge of £2.65 per 

person.  The deadline for bookings will be 

Sunday 19th November.   

Our next meeting will be held in school on 

Tuesday 21st November at 6:00p.m.  We 

will be discussing uniform along with other 

agenda items.  All welcome.  It would be 

lovely to see as many people there as 

possible. 

School Photos 

These will take place next 

Wednesday 22nd and 

Thursday 23rd November.  

Violin Lessons 

There are spaces available for 

Friday afternoon lessons 

(during school time) for pupils 

in year 3 upwards.  The cost is 

£6 per session paid weekly to the tutor.  

Violins could be borrowed initially.  If your 

child is interested please call into the school 

office for more details. 



CONTINUED…….. 

Scholastic Book fair will leave school early next 

Wednesday 22nd November.  Parents/carers 

will be able to browse the collection of books 

with their children after school each day. 

Friday Snack 

Every Friday all children will be able to 

buy a slice of 

toast for morning 

snack at a cost of 

20p.  In the long 

term this will help 

reduce the cost of 

school trips across 

the school. 

Donations for the Christmas Fayre 

Next week is toiletries collection for the 

Christmas Fayre although we are still short on 

confectionery donations so these would be 

welcome too.  Any donations would be gratefully received and can 

be handed into the school office. 


